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Dear parents/carers 

As you are aware, this Thursday is our transition afternoon where the children will have the 

opportunity to meet their new class teacher. Unfortunately, Mrs Hathaway has informed me today 

that she has had a positive lateral flow test and so will not be able to join our wonderful Year 4’s 

this week for the transition afternoon. Although this is unfortunate, the health and safety of our 

children must remain a priority and at the forefront of all decisions made within school. 

We remain hopeful that we will be able to re-schedule this session for the last week of term. I will 

provide more details regarding this matter nearer the time, if we are able to go ahead. 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask me via the SLT email address. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Natalie Jones 

Senior Leadership Team 
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